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RECOVERED 
 On 2009 August 17th Jon Richardson contacted Stolen Boats Canada to advise 
that his custom hand crafted Clinker Pram had been recovered in the woods near 
Horse Shoe Bay. Jon wanted to acknowledge the assistance of the staff at The 
Boat Center and that of Sewell’s Marina for assisting in the vessel’s recovery. 
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